
ARTICLES OF
INCORPORATION NOTICE
NOTICE is  hereby given that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed with the Department of
State of the Commonwealth
of Pennsylvania, on November
9,  2023,  with  respect  to  a
nonprofit  corporation,
Pittsburgh  Sound  Preserve,
which has been incorporated
under  the  provisions  of  the
Nonprofit Corporation Law of
1988.


